
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Emilia P Class 2: Isa A 3: The Whole Class  Class 4 Enfys 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards: Isa A, Johan M, Matthew P, Harvey S, Oscar W, Livvy A, Charlotte R, Issy 
D, Sebastian B, Joseph W, Emilia P 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

 10th June 2022 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Paige F  Class 2:  Maryam  Class 3  Mason 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher:  Mia B, Romilly T, Heidi W, Sebastian S, Verity R, Finn J 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to school for the final half term of this school year!  I hope you enjoyed the half-term 
break and the Jubilee bank holiday celebrations. 
 
I would like to give a special mention to our wonderful Year 6 children in both schools, who are in their 
last half term before they go off to secondary school!  I am sure they are going to really enjoy the       
activities we have planned over the next six weeks.   
 
As we are starting to have some (slightly!) better weather, please can I remind everyone of the           
importance of the children applying sun cream and having a hat to wear on sunny days?  Let's hope we 
get to enjoy sports days and the other outdoor activities with some sunshine! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mr Baxter 
 

17.6.22 FATHER’S DAY SERVICE TIMINGS TBC 

5.7.22 
1.15 pm 

SPORTS DAY  TIME TBC 

8.7.22 INSET DAY 

18.7.22 
2.00 pm 

YR 6 LEAVERS SERVICE/ 
FINAL WORSHIP 

20.7.22 LAST DAY OF TERM 

17.6.22 FATHER’S DAY SERVICE TIMINGS TBC 

7.7.22 
1.15 pm 

SPORTS DAY   

8.7.22 INSET DAY 

14.7.22 
1.30 pm 

YR6 LEAVERS SERVICE/ 
FINAL WORSHIP 

20.7.22 LAST DAY OF TERM 

Have a great weekend,  

Suleiman K, Sienna E (Green Star) 

Morgan L, Haadi M-S  

Daisy G (Bronze Cup)  



 
 

 
     

ATTENDANCE   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

           WELL DONE EVERYONE 
 

Awesome Acorns  
 

 
We’ve had another lovely week in Acorns where we’ve seen children being patient and kind 
this week.  
  
Our ‘Awesome Acorns Fruits of the spirit’ this week are: 
Noah - Patience  
You persevered in getting 5 beanbags in 30 seconds through a tyre during an outdoor activity. 
You kept trying, got a bit frustrated at times, but kept going and got there in the end, even 
beating your target, well done Noah! 
 
Maddie – Kindness 
You were so kind and helped a class 1 child put his I-pad back. Instead of watching him      
struggle, you offered to help him and showed him what to do, well done Maddie!  
 
What lovely, patient and considerate children we have in Awesome Acorns! 
 
Thank you for the Dojo’s for provision this term and letting me know your child was booked 
into Nerf wars. On Monday, we were expecting some children to come into Acorns for snack 
afterwards but were picked up at 4.15pm. If your child will not be needing provision/snack  
after Nerf wars, but have already been booked in until 5.30pm, could you please Dojo me to 
cancel, otherwise you will still be charged (unfortunately snack was prepared /we had to 
throw food away). 
 
Thank you as always, for your continued support.  Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Slater and the Awesome Acorns team 

 
Welcome back everyone, we hope you’ve had a lovely half term break 
with lots of Jubilee celebrations.  As we head towards the end of this 
school year we hope to have lots of our activities outside in the fresh 
air. 
 

We are still pre- booking (where possible) but you can still book a place either before or after 
school through the main office, also any questions, you can use dojo to message us directly. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1   -  84.31% 
 

CLASS 2   -  93.40% 
 

CLASS 3   -  96.53% 
 

CLASS 4   -  89.56% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS 1  -  98.47% 

 
CLASS 2  -  97.10% 

 
CLASS 3  -  92.96% 

 



LOST GLASSES—NEEDWOOD  
A pair of glasses were found near to school and handed into the coffee shop—if you have a lost a pair 
please pop into the Coffee shop. 
 
NEEDWOOD PTA 
Have you seen the Herb to Share planter in the front playground it has rosemary, sage and mint. Please 
pick as you need. 
Hope you all agree the new plants and flowers are beautiful and  bringing colour to welcome  everyone to 
our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here we are at the start of our last Forest School sessions for this year, how the year is flying by! 
 
This term it is the turn of year 6 and what a lovely enthusiastic bunch they are. 
 
With the warm and wet weather recently everything has grown incredibly quickly and the fire circle was 
no exception.  The children were brilliant, pulling up weeds and making a great start of cleaning this area 
ready for our forthcoming sessions.  Lots of team work and laughter. Various worms,  centipedes and 
other bugs were found and duly moved to the bug hotel. 
 
Wild play was just that...wild! lots of chasing, shrieking and general fun times. 
 
The children then got into two groups and each group measured a selection of trees to discover their 
age.  They first had to guess and then we worked out their approximate age by dividing the circumfer-
ence by 2.5.  Although a bit of cheating may have gone on in one group I’m guessing l.o.l. 
 
Finished with guessing the bird to the birdsong, drinks, biscuits and a singalong. 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Even had time for a spot of meditation!!! 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 ONLINE SAFETY 

    Ephesians 4:32  
Be kind to one another, tender hearted, forgiving one another, as God 
in Christ forgave you. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Ephesians+4%3A32&version=ESV

